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Saturday 16th July 2022 

MET Office – Red/Amber Weather Warning 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

  The weather forecast for Monday is that it will become dangerously hot from approximately 2pm onwards. 

We plan to open school as usual, including our Whizz kids, until 1.15pm. This will allow our children to have their 

transition to their next class teacher, have lunch and then go home before the peak of the heat. 

Children must;  

 wear their school PE kits, to be cooler 

 wear hats and long lasting sun cream 

 have a refillable water bottle 

Tuesday might be a more manageable temperature, but we will keep a careful eye on the situation and if the 

forecast becomes similar to Monday, we will close again at 1.15pm. We always keep the safety of your children and 

our staff at the heart of our decisions.  

Thank you for your support  

Mrs Beale 
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